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City of Oelwein
Bid Opening
Thursday, December 12, 2019
10:00 AM

Street Department Building and Rehabilitation Project

PRESENT: City Administrator Dylan Mulfinger, Utility Superintendent Vic Kane
ALSO PRESENT: Matt Construction, Yoder Construction

Two bids were received and opened for the Street Department Building and Rehabilitation Project as
follows:

Yoder Construction, Waverly $68,023.22
Option A — reroofing $36,935.46
Option B - removal and install
New exterior steel $23,022.59
TOTAL $127,981.27
Matt Construction, Sumner $78,500.00
Option A — reroofing $49,750.00
Option B - removal and install
New exterior steel $49,615.00
TOTAL $177,865.00
Alt #1 — Post Frame Construction $ -3,000.00
Alt #2 — Spray Foam Installation $ 39,000.00
Total W/Options $210,865.00

Kane took the bids for review and recommendation. They will be forwarded to the City Council for
action at the December 23, 2019 council meeting.



